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THANK YOU

Our IAFP members have faced the COVID pandemic head-on since the 

start and sacrificed so much across the board. Now we are bracing for 

a difficult fall/winter.  Your stories are important to share as a living 

history of these unprecedented times. 

Please share with me how you have overcome the challenges of 2020 

or what you’re thankful for amidst the turmoil?

Contact me president@iafp.com

Bookmark your Academy and read all about us!

• Family Physician Magazine

• CME Connections

• IAFP blog

I hope this new Member Message will provide an additional contact 

point that encourages engagement with IAFP leadership and each 

other.

Michael Hanak, MD, FAAFP

Meet your new Board

Missed the Annual Meeting? Link to the video of the awards 
ceremony and board installation. Take a fun look at our Teacher of 
the Year Dr. Carl Lambert & Family Physician of the Year Dr. Alyssa 
Jeanne Vest Hart

Get Involved! Join us in a Member Interest Group (MIG) or 

Committee. And invite your colleagues to become members!

FPs are All-Stars! Please elevate a colleague or FP friend who has 

stepped up to help their community, patient, or health system 

address an inequity or improve a social determinant of health. IAFP 

would like to share those stories in 2021. Email me by Dec. 31st.
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